
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
21st May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all well and staying safe. I am writing to share the following information and dates for your 
diary: 

SEN Reviews: 
For Parents with pupils on the SEN database, reviews will take place via a phone call across the week 
beginning 28th June 2021. You will be notified of the time for this beforehand. 
 
May Half Term Break: 
We will be breaking up for the May holiday on Friday 28th May 2021 returning back to School on Monday 
7th June 2021. 
 
Teacher Training Day: 
We will be having a teacher training day on Monday 28th June 2021. School will be closed on this day for all 
pupils. 
 
End of Summer Term: 
We will be breaking up for the Summer holiday on Friday 16th July 2021. 

Finally, thank you for your overwhelming support across the last week. It has been wonderful to welcome 
our pupils back to school and see so many smiling faces. 

Regards 

Miss M Davies 

 

Head of School 

 


